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Complete the 2021 HCSS and AGC Highway Work ZoneComplete the 2021 HCSS and AGC Highway Work Zone
Safety Survey and Help Protect Highway Workers Safety Survey and Help Protect Highway Workers 

AGC of America and survey partner HCSS are asking all highway and transportation members involved in
highway construction work to evaluate the state of highway work zone safety by completing this annual
survey. AGC wants to collect information on the number, severity, impacts and potential solutions to
highway work zone crashes. The intention is to use the information collected from this survey as the main
focus of a media and public education campaign that will launch the week before Memorial Day and the
traditional start of the summer driving season.

Please take a few minutes to complete this important highway work zone safety survey by May 14th.

Contact Brian Turmail at 703-459-0238 or brian.turmail@agc.org with any questions, comments or
concerns about this survey and plans to use it to promote highway work zone safety.

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/GIoECQWByRIP3KCx771K?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/Ytp9CR6Dz7HWRpuN8Wq1?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/s4o-CVOKE9Ty5EuyeTVb?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
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SURVEY

Join CAWP for National Safety Stand-Down to PreventJoin CAWP for National Safety Stand-Down to Prevent
Falls in Construction - May 3-7, 2021 Falls in Construction - May 3-7, 2021 

A Safety Stand-Down is a voluntary event for employers to talk directly to employees about safety.
Companies can hold a stand-down by focusing on fall hazards and reinforcing the importance of fall
prevention. It is an opportunity for employers to have a conversation with employees about hazards,
protective methods, and the company's safety policies and goals.
 
We are asking contractors to participate by hosting an activity on fall prevention or related safety topic. 
This effort is to make your employees aware of the importance that your company places on safety. 
 
For details on how to participate, and to access FREE TRAINING TOOLS, view the recent safety bulletin.  

MORE INFO

CAWP CLC Sporting Clay - Registration Open! CAWP CLC Sporting Clay - Registration Open! 

The CAWP CLC Sporting Clay event will be held on Friday, May 28, 2021 at Seven Springs Mountain

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/sWhlCXD2JRtKqgsm3qf0?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/dztrC1wPyDuGk0hOyqZn?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/EXa8CYENKRHlNvfZQnwL?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
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Resort. Join us for a day of shooting, networking, and the awarding of the elusive Top Team perpetual
trophy!  

REGISTER TODAY

National Work Zone Awareness Week a Success National Work Zone Awareness Week a Success 

The 2021 National Work Zone Awareness week took place April 26-30 with the theme “Drive Safe. Work
Safe. Save Lives.” CAWP participated in this national initiative to once again educate the traveling public
about dangers of driving through work zones.
 
This year, participating companies were invited to hold a safety stand-down on Preventing Struck-By
Incidents and to support “Go Orange Day” on April 27 by wearing orange to show support for safety in
work zones.
 
CAWP would like to thank the following member companies for submitting photos of their participation in
National Work Zone Awareness Week:
 
Donegal Construction Corporation
Francis J. Palo, Inc.
 
If your company participated in National Work Zone Awareness Week, you can still submit your photos to
Jodi at jodit@cawp.org for the gallery.

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/l5-FC31PAGUKGPspBvVE?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/tJ0kC4xPBJf5mnF5tCFS?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
FULL CALENDAR

RECENT BULLETINS
 
April 30
CAWP Safety Bulletin #5-21 National Safety Stand-Down May 3-7
 
April 29

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/PuMqC732GkFNQ0C1ZMKV?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ONoBC820JltqzAIlYS01?domain=u2306505.ct.sendgrid.net


Page 5 of 5

CAWP EEO Bulletin #2-21 EEOC Announces Opening of 2019 and 2020 EEO-1 Component 1 Data Collection
 
April 27 
CAWP Labor Bulletin 9-21 Requests by General Contractors for the Use of Non-Union Subcontractors
(Member Account Needed)
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